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We strongly oppose this application for the barn conversions .
The area the farm is located in is already blighted with a ridiculous amount of parking and traffic for a village in
the National Park . The exit from the farm is already hazardous and the addition of several more cars will make
things even worse .
All the descriptions of Egton as a quiet village are totally misleading. The traffic pinch points at the top of the
village and by the doctors are already unacceptable for such a so called rural location .
We hope that the necessary traffic survey will be undertaken before any final decisions are made .
Egton’s infrastructure is very old , has consideration been given to the impact on the sewer pipes . Typically in
these villages the old pipes are of smaller bore and the additional throughput will place extra pressure  on what
we understand to be limited current capacity.
Although it’s non planning issue we feel the existence of a farm in the middle of the village adds massively to
Egton’s character. The addition of 3 more very expensive barn conversions doesn’t do anything for the village
or it’s residents instead just making money for the applicants .
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